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Esther Seitz Appointed by the Illinois Supreme Court
to Serve on the ARDC Review Board
December 10, 2019
 

The Attorney Registration and Disciplinary Commission (ARDC) of the
Supreme Court of Illinois announced today that Hinshaw attorney Esther Seitz
has been appointed to serve a two-year term on the ARDC Review Board,
effective January 1, 2020. The ARDC assists the Court in the regulation of the
legal profession in Illinois.

Seitz previously served on the ARDC Hearing Board. The Review Board is
composed of nine members, all of whom are lawyers appointed by the Illinois
Supreme Court. The Review Board sits in panels of three and considers
appeals from reports of the Hearing Board, which presides over the hearings of
disciplinary, disability, and reinstatement cases.

For more information visit the ARDC website.

The Illinois State Bar Association reported on the appointment on its website.
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